
 

 

Term 4 Week 5 
Monday 3 November 2014                                     Phone  6946 6214    

  Fax      6946 6207 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the bikes 



Dear Parents 

 

It is great to be settled back into a good routine after the last busy weeks. 
Thank you Ms E and Mrs Lott for teaching last week when I was away and 

for doing such a great job. From this week on we will have Mrs Lott each day 

to work in the classroom which will be excellent. Students were benchmarked 
on their reading levels and are showing good progress. It is wonderful to see 

all students reading at home as this really compliments our reading schemes at 

school. It is another opportunity to practise their reading skills and to read out 
loud to gain confidence and fluency and more understanding of the text.  

The students are busy creating dioramas on aspects of the ‘Boorolong Frog 

Project’ which they will be using to inform the local community on the ‘Expo 
Day’ and for running student workshops in other schools later in the term. The 

‘Expo Day’ will be held most likely on December 8
th
 in Tumut where students 

from Bongongo and Tumut HS will showcase their project to the community. 
The Tumut HS students are working on a power point presentation, designing 

stickers, caps, banner etc 

Last week our maths topic was ‘Time’ so we encourage you to ask your child 
the time etc to practice their skills. This week our topic is ‘Capacity and 

volume’ 

Thank you to Paul Graham for fixing all the bikes. It is great to have them in 
working order. The bikes are now stored under the cola, giving students easy 

access and also freeing up the sports shed. 

Student Of The Week 

Congratulations to Bella Lucas, our ‘Student Of the 

Week’ for working hard in all areas, especially in 

multiplication and division.  

Melbourne Cup Lunch Tuesday 4
th

 November 

Tomorrow we are having a dress up Melbourne Cup 

Day Luncheon for the students. They can dress up in 
their best Melbourne Cup outfit and we will have some 

prizes for the most creative hats! Students will prepare chicken and salad 

(from the garden) and strawberries and ice cream for lunch. Cost will be $3 
each please. 

Presentation Night 

This week will start our play. Just a reminder to buy a book for your child for 

presentation night and hand into Anne please and you will be reimbursed $10. 

Swim Camp 

Plans are coming along for the swim camp in the last week of term. Activities 

will include swimming lessons, cricket, tennis, golf, bowls, T ball and big 

games. Could all students have rashi vests for sun protection please. 



         Spelling Awards  

Week 5 

              Jacee, George, Will and Tilly 

  

 

 
 

Application are now open on 

line for Year 7 Selective High 

Schools Entry in 2016. 

www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsp

lacement 

 

 

100 Nights Reading 
 

Bella , Jacee 
 

175 Nights Reading 
Dakota 

 

 

Times Tables Champs 
 

             Jack, Sam, Corey, Ki, Tilly, George, Bella,  

Jetty and Mack 

 

 

 

School Photos 

Orders need to be in by this Friday. 

 

Sally & Emma 

 

COMING EVENTS 

13 Nov P&C Meeting 

  7 Dec Girls Night Out – Jugiong Motel 6pm 

11 Dec Presentation Night 

14 Dec Gundagai Christmas Carnival & Carols 

15-17 Dec Swim Camp Gundagai 

 

 

 

 

  

  

             

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


